
From: Diane  

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 10:34 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: opposition 

 

  

WE OPPOSE Senate Bills 217 & 401.  SB 217 imposes an annual 
management fee of $100 on "each primary and each supplemental water right 
held for waters of this state" pursuant to a permit, certificate, decree, or 
registration. SB 401 designates certain Oregon waterways as scenic pursuant 
to the State Scenic Waterways Act.  
  
Bob and Diane Elder 
PaIsley, Oregon 
  

 


